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September 10, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent Volunteers, 
 
I know from past experience that many of our departments sorely missed the extra pair of hands that our 
parent volunteers provided in previous years, so we are happy to announce that PTA volunteers will be 
welcomed back into our building this year if they are able to follow specific mitigation strategies.   
 
Given the circumstances with Covid and its variant there are requirements that have been put in place in 
order to volunteer at GHS during the 2021-22 school year.  According to Executive Order 13D, all volunteers 
are required to be fully vaccinated and wear a mask while they are in the building. These strategies are non-
negotiable for any adult who will have close contact with our students and staff. 
 
Upon arrival at our school, all volunteers must check in at the security desk and then report to the Student 
Activities office.  You will be issued a volunteer school ID card which must be worn at all times when in the 
building.  At that time, each volunteer will be asked for their vaccination card for us to copy and keep on 
file.   
 
I understand that many of you may be uncomfortable with this process, but I feel that it is in the best 
interest of all involved.  We appreciate the vital role that our parent volunteers play in making GHS a great 
place to teach and learn, and we look forward to working with you again in the 21-22 school year.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 

Ralph F. Mayo 
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